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May 17, 2021 
           File#: 6750.01 
Rebecca Widdicombe 
President 
Peace Christian School Parent Committee 
PO Box 2050, 
Chetwynd, BC       V0C 1J0  
 
Via Email: pac@peacechristianschool.ca  
 
Dear Ms. Widdicombe: 
 
Re: NDIT Grant Application 
 
The Peace River Regional District has reviewed your request for a letter of support for the Peace 
Christian School Parent Committee grant application to the Northern Development Initiative 
Trust (NDIT). 
 
The Regional District supports the application to NDIT from the Peace Christian School Parent  
Committee for a grant up to $30,000 for the Playground Renewal Project from the NDIT 
“Community Places” Grant. 
 
We wish you all the success with this project.  
 
Yours truly, 

 

Brad Sperling 
Brad Sperling 
Chair 
 
c.  Jill Rickert, Grants Coordinator  
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Peace Christian School Parent Committee 
PO Box 2050 Chetwynd BC V0C 1J0 

 

PRRD Regional Board 

PO Box 810 

1981 Alaska Avenue 

Dawson Creek, BC V1G 4H8 

May 13, 2021 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Peace Christian School Parent Committee is a parent led group supporting Peace Christian School (PCS), 

a registered charity located in the Dokkie Subdivision about 10 km west of Chetwynd.  PCS renewed the 

old Dokkie Elementary School building about 11 years ago and has since expanded to meet the student 

and community needs. 

The majority of the playground is the original wooden equipment and is in need of replacement.  This 

project is to replace the old wooden structures with a structure that meets current safety standards and 

revitalizes the neighbourhood playground. 

Our project budget is $70,000, which includes tearing out the old structures, and buying, building, and 

installing the new structure.  We are applying for assistance with the project to the NDIT Community 

Places grant and would appreciate a letter of support from the PRRD in support of this project as it will 

improve the recreational space available and used by the Dokkie Subdivision residents in the PRRD. 

A letter of support would include a statement such as: 

THAT, the Peace River Regional District supports the application to Northern Development Initiative 

Trust from the Peace Christian School Parent Committee for the Peace Christian School Playground 

Renewal Project.  

Thank you for your consideration and support. 

Sincerely, 

 

Rebecca Widdicombe 

President 


